
 

August 12, 2020 - UPDATES 

 

Three Employees Recovering After COVID-19 Results 
 
Alabama A&M University was notified on Monday, August 10, 2020, that three (3) University 
employees tested positive for COVID-19.  Although each of the individuals is asymptomatic, 
they are self-quarantining and contact tracing procedures have begun.  The appropriate 
building managers and supervisors have been informed to ensure that possible impacted areas 
remain isolated until a negative test is received.  Aramark Facilities has been notified to provide 
the proper cleaning. 
 
While the employees tested positive during the incubation period following Commencement 
Exercises on Friday, July 31st, we encourage all individuals to follow the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention guidelines regarding self-monitoring of symptoms, frequently washing 
hands, and notifying your medical provider should you receive symptoms.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


